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27th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As you know your children will be completing their National Curriculum Tests (known as 
SATS) during the week beginning Monday 9th May. As a treat, we will be having a ‘picnic 
in the park’ afternoon on Friday 13th May. 
 
The children will eat lunch as normal at school, then we will be going to Petworth Park 
for the afternoon, to play games and for the children to relax.  
 
The children will spend the morning cooking a few snacks, which we will take with us to 
the park. The children can also bring in their own sweets or treats, which they can eat 
whilst we are at Petworth Park. Some treats will be provided by the school, from the 
cooking in the morning, taking into account all allergies. Please can you ensure that if 
you child brings in their own snacks and sweets, that they are nut free.  
 
We would ask that all children come to school in their school uniform still. We will be 
back at school for normal home time.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Zoe Penniotte-Henrie 
Willow Class  
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